
Construction Bulletin
Noise Wall Replacement (97 Street to Fort Road) November 24, 2021

Project Overview
As part of the Yellowhead Trail Freeway Conversion Program, the City of Edmonton is
replacing the noise wall from 97 Street to Fort Road. Landscaping along both sides of the
new wall will be added. A new well-lit shared-use path will also be constructed from 89
Street to Fort Road.

The project team has retained DDS Consulting to construct the noise wall and complete all
associated works. Over the next couple of weeks, DDS will reach out to residents in the
project area inviting them to share information about their properties. This will assist DDS
in planning for their construction work around residential yards.

Construction
● Preparatory works will begin in the project area shortly.
● Noise wall replacement will begin at 97 Street and progress towards Fort Road.
● Project is anticipated for completion by the end of 2022.

Schedule
● December 2021: Preparatory works will be underway by DDS Consulting. This will

include site activities to identify utility conflicts in the project area.
● End of 2022: Expected completion of the Noise Wall Replacement Project.

Please be aware that construction schedules are weather dependent and are subject to
change.

For More Information
We understand that our work may cause some inconvenience and we thank you for your
patience and cooperation during construction. To learn more about the project and sign up
for updates, please visit: edmonton.ca/YellowheadNRS.

Online: edmonton.ca/YellowheadNRS
Twitter: @YEGYellowhead
Email: yellowhead@edmonton.ca

For questions or concerns, please contact:

Kyle Fenske Sameh El Henawi, P.Eng.
Project Manager Project Manager
DDS Consulting City of Edmonton
kyle@ddsconsulting.ca sameh.elhenawi@edmonton.ca
403-880-4549 780-887-6455
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